
From: M Tupper
To: DEP, MiningComments2016
Subject: comments
Date: Friday, September 09, 2016 2:01:03 PM

Dear Chairman Parker & members of the Board of Environmental Protection,

I am writing in support of strong measures to ensure that pollution from mining does not affect
 Maine's watersheds, land, and people.

Please do all you can to enforce strict laws that make it impossible for companies to pollute an
 area through mining, and then abandon a site.

Thank you,

Mariana Tupper

C-430
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